
 

Fall 2020 

3rd Quarter 

International Credit Union Day 

 

Due to COVID-19 we will NOT be having any on-site event this year.  

We will be holding a cash drawing instead. We will automatically enter all 

members to the drawing. There will be 75 chances to win $20.00. All winners 

will have the cash deposited to their share account and a courtesy phone call 

will be made. Good luck to all and we appreciate each and every one of you! 

  

 
Upcoming Holidays 

 
USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union will be closed 

for  
the following holidays: 

 
• Columbus Day, October 12th 
• Veterans’ Day, November 11th 

• Thanksgiving, November 26th & 27th 
• Christmas Eve, Closing at noon. 

• Christmas, December 25th    
• New Year’s Day, January 1st 

Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 

 

The Board of Directors has declared a dividend of   

0.75% for the 3rd quarter of 2020 This is an APY of  

0.75%.  

Lobby Services 
 

Lobby access can and will be 
changed without prior notice as 
we monitor covid-19 cases. Call 

ahead if you need access to your 
safe deposit box. All other  

services can be handled through 
our drive-up or online.  

Consumer Lending Department 
 

We will once again offer our Christmas 
Loan Special beginning October 1, 2020. 

Remember, we offer many varieties of loans 
with great low rates.  

CD Program Update 
 

Until further notice we have suspended 
the opening of any new certificate  

accounts. We will continue to maintain 
the best share rate around! 



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Credit Union is a member-owned finan-
cial institution whose purpose is to promote 
the financial well-being of its members by 
providing services in a professional, personal, 
and competitive manner. 

Holiday Skip-A-Payment Program 
The Credit Union will once again offer the much appreciated Holiday Skip-A-

Payment Program during the month of December. 
Contact the Credit Union or check our web site after November 1, 2020 for the 

form and for more 
 Information . 

 

Office Hours 
 

Monday through Friday 8:30am to 
5:00pm 

Closed Saturday and Sunday 

Phone System Upgrade 
 

During September we went through a new phone system upgrade. Please follow auto-
attendant prompts when calling so you will be directed to the correct department.   

  Christmas Club Accounts 
 

Start saving today for the 2021 Holiday Season! 
 

2020 Club accounts were deposited into your share  
account on October 1, 2020. 

Basement Rental 
 

Until further notice we will not be accepting any reservations for our party room rental.  
Sorry for the inconvenience.  

Paper Statement Fee 
 

Signup for e-statement to avoid a statement fee. You can also opt to physically pickup your 
statement from our office. 


